
Village of Salado
Planning & Zoning Commission

Salado Village Office
Tuesday, Sept 20, 2005

Members present: Jack Herrington (Chairman), Ronnie Tynes, Jerry Johns,
Darlene Walsh

Member(s) absent: Lloyd Parks

Others Present: Robert Denman, Doris Denman, Cathy Sands, George
Dentry, David Broecker, Pat Broecker, and Larry Sands

Chairman Herrington called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm; quorum present.

Minutes of July 12,2005 meeting were unanimously approved.

Addition of Funeral Home or Mortuary to "LR" Zoning:

Following discussion regarding whether Funeral Home / Mortuary should be
added to the LR zoning designation as a "C", for Conditional, or "P" for
Permitted, a motion was made by Ronnie Tynes and seconded by Jerry Jahns
to add the "P" designation. The motion was unanimously passed.

Meeting adjourned at 1:25 a.m.

Rg~ed'&~
Darlene Walsh
P&Z Secretary


